
 

Carre’s Grammar School, Northgate, Sleaford. NG34 7DD 
Tel 01529 302181 

Email: SJSF@robertcarretrust.uk 

 

SJSF 
Sleaford Joint 
Sixth Form 
 Choice - Opportunity - Success 

13 October 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sleaford Joint Sixth Form Year 13 Parents’ Evening 
 
Kesteven and Sleaford High School 
Wednesday 8 November 2017 4.30pm – 7pm 
 
On Wednesday 8 November we will be holding an evening for parents and carers of Year 
13 students to meet with subject teachers and form tutors to discuss the progress their 
son/daughter is making.  This year the event will be held at Kesteven and Sleaford High 
School.  Please be aware parking on site is limited.   
 
We are sure you appreciate the importance of this opportunity to ensure we are working 
together to maximise the success of this final year and to support your son/daughter in 
their next steps. We look forward to seeing you.  
 
An appointment sheet has been provided on page 166 of the Sleaford Joint Sixth Form 
student planner for your use.  The planner was given to your son/daughter on the first day 
of term.      
 
Please complete and return the reply slip to your son/daughter’s form tutor by Friday 3 
November 2017. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs D Hickmore       
Director of Sixth Form      
Carre’s Grammar School     
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Please return to: Your son/daughter’s Form Tutor, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
I/We* acknowledge receipt of the letter informing us of the forthcoming Year 13 Parents’ 
Evening on Wednesday 8 November 2017. 
 
I/We *will/ will not be able to attend on the evening. 
(*Delete as appropriate) 
 
Name of Student ………………………………………………… Form …………………………. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 


